
NOVEMBER 5, 1975 


Office of the White House Press Secretary 

NOTICE TO THE PRESS 

The President has received the April 17, 1975, Report of the Board of 
Visitors to the United States Air Force Academy. The Board, which 
met at Colorado Springs, Colorado, is required by law to meet annually 
to inquire into the state of morale and discipline, the curriculum, 
instruction, physical equipment, financial affan-s, academic methods 
and other matters relating to the Academy which the Board decides to 
consider and to report its findings to the President. 

The :Board consists of 15 members: six Presidential appointees, three 
Vice Presidential appointees, and four appointed by the Speaker of the 
House. The remaining two members are designated, respectively, by 
the Chairmen of the House and Senate Armed Services Committees. 

The Board was composed of the following members: 

Congressman J. Kenneth Robinson, Virginia -- Chairman 

Senator Robert P. Griffin, Michigan 
Senator Gary W. Hart, Colorado 
Senator Gale W. McGee, Wyoming 
Senator Ted Stevens, Alaska 

Congressman Mendel J. Davis, South Carolina 
Congressman John J. Flynt, Jr., Georgia 
Congressman Samuel S. Stratton, New York 
Congres sman David C. Treen, Louisiana 

Mr. James E. Brown, Executive Vice President, Thiokol Corporation, 
Brigham City, Utah 

Brigadier General Robert F. McDermott, USAF (Retired), President, 
United Services Automobile Association, San Antonio, Texas 

Mr. John C. McDonald, Attorney at Law, Dallas Center, Iowa 
Mr. Stillman D. Rogers, Attorney at Law, Keene, New Hampshire 
Mr. Churchill T. Williams, President, Oelwein State Bank, Oelwein, 

Iowa 
Mr. John B. Wogan, Jr., President, Investments in Real Estate, Co., 

Denver, Colorado 
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